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Petreski, Sonya

From: Fox, Gavin <gavin.fox@aer.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 30 May 2022 1:56 PM

To: Day, Adam

Subject: FW: DMO [SEC=O0OFFICIAL]
OFFICIAL

Hi Adam,

Here is an email | sent that potentially may be within scope of the FOI request.
Cheers,

Gav

From: Fox, Gavin

Sent: Friday, 1 April 2022 10:09 AM

To: Flanagan, Adam <Adam.Flanagan@industry.gov.au>
Subject: DMO [SEC=OFFICIAL]

OFFICIAL

Hi Adam,

| know Adam Day has been in touch with you this morning about the decision on the reg change that affects
DMO timing.

It would be great if we could know the decision ASAP. The team have been working away to submit the final
DMO decision to the AER Board today on the basis of the original date. Obviously, the team will pull this paper
if the date has changed. Our Board were just asking about it as well.

Anything you can do to help would be greatly appreciated...
Cheers,

Gav
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